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Governments concerned, and vvhich woul.d, at the same time, 
assist in consolidating their title, emphasis was laid 
on the fact that such eminent meteorologists as Dr» Simpson 
and Mr. Mossman considered that valuable meteorological 
work could be done in the Antarctic» The Committee 
decided that, as this was a matter of the greatest interest 
to all the Governments represented, an authoritative report 
should be obtained from the Air Ministry as to the direct 
scientific value of meteorological work on the Antarctic»

It was finally decided that the Committee should 
meet again when the required reports were available.

2, Whitehall Gardens. S,W. 1, 
87th May, 1937»
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